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BTG applications residents 

• Received several applications from Ada County jail (men) 

Phone calls misc. 

• I’ve received a few calls from people looking for support.    

 The applications coming in are from inmates looking for support while they are still incarcerated.  It 
may be time to look at a volunteer who works strictly with volunteers who want to communicate with 
the residents while they are incarcerated.   
 
Yours in Service 
Kathy C.  
Bridge the Gap 
   

 

 

 

 


